
 

 

                                                                                                                      26th January 2017 

 Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                   

 

 On Thursday, 9th February RS and RN will be going on a visit to the Science Museum. 

 This will be a great opportunity for children to explore more about our Space topic. 

 During the visit, children will be encouraged to use all of the knowledge they have 

 learnt this half term to explore the museum. 

 

 We will leave school promptly at 9.30 a.m. and return by 3.00 p.m., so it is vital 

 that children arrive at school at the normal time. We will travel by underground 

 from Clapham South to South Kensington. 

 

 Children need to wear their Bonneville school uniform.   

 

 The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named bag (plastic is fine).  No glass 

 bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please.  If you would like your child to have a school 

 packed lunch, please indicate this on the attached slip below. 

 

 We would appreciate some adult help on this visit.  If you are available, please let us 

 know on the slip below. We have a very limited number of places available for parents. 

 Unfortunately we will not be able to accommodate younger siblings.  

 

 Many thanks 

 Miss Sullivan, Miss Neate and Miss Boyle    

                                                                         

 

 I give permission for _________________________________ Class ______ to visit 

 the Science Museum on 9th February. 

 

           I will provide a packed lunch                 

           I would like the school to provide a packed lunch 

  

 I am able to help on this trip   YES/NO  (The class teacher will confirm if your help is 

 needed) 

 

 Signed ……………………………………………………………. 


